
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Martin and Janet Jarrett

Address Finch House,Spring Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RB

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Foxden Way is already a busy lane, much used by pedestrians, cyclists and farm vehicles,
some of which are very large, in addition to local traffic and delivery vans. It is unsuitable for
the unavoidable extra traffic from the proposed new development. Residents will need their
own transport given the lack of public transport to places of work and amenities so
additional cars are inevitable. The lane will become more hazardous for pedestrians and
vehicles alike, particularly at the access point, and at night. The verges will suffer constant
damage as there are very few suitable passing places. The even narrower lanes, with their
blind corners, into which Foxden Way leads in both Great and Little Bourton, will likewise
become increasingly unsafe for road users and residents.
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